

Board of Directors Rivendell <rivendellboard@gmail.com>

RIVENDELL - POOL UPDATE

1 message

Rivendell rivendellboard@gmail.com
To: Rivendell Board rivendellboard@gmail.com

Sat, Mar 13, 2021 at 10:06 AM

View this email in your browser



All Rivendell Residents,

The Board approved relaxing restrictions for the operation of the swimming pool facilities at the March 10th meeting. Effective immediately and in alignment with the documents, "the owners and their family members, guests, licensees, invitees and lessees" are permitted to use the pool and the playground. Every adult homeowner, visitor or guest must sign a waiver of liability, available on the Rivendell website, and submit the document to Crystal Meirow, LPM property manager, before entering the pool. The playground is open for use with parental supervision. All amenities are now open for use with the understanding it is at your own risk.

The Board recommends:

- 1. Social distancing
- 2. Keeping chair six feet apart unless with family members.
- 3. Wearing a mask if you feel it's necessary.
- 4. Not coming to the pool if you are ill.
- 5. Using common sense.

1 of 2 3/13/21, 6:59 PM

Sincerely,

Rivendell Board of Directors

VISIT THE RIVENDELL WEBSITE

Please do not mark this email as SPAM or JUNK or UNSUBSCRIBE. If you do so then you will not receive future email communication from Rivendell.

Please do not reply to this email as the rivendellboard@gmail.com account is not monitored for responses. Please contact a Rivendell Committee or Lighthouse Property Management directly for any questions or assistance.

Contact information is available on the Rivendell website.

Copyright © 2021 Rivendell Community Association, All rights reserved.

Rivendell Home Owners Association (HOA)

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.



2 of 2